
 

 
 
August 5, 2020 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
It is with high regard that I submit this letter of recommendation on behalf of Mr. Patrick 
Blois. 
 
I worked with Patrick at The American International School in Egypt during the 2019/2020 
academic year.  During this short time I witnessed him demonstrate a commitment and 
passion for serving the students of AIS. 
 
While working with Patrick I directly observed his teaching in action. It was always evident 
that Patrick had a love for the teaching profession and a sincere interest in and concern for 
all students. His ability to work with students with a variety of learning abilities reflects his 
competence and potential as a superior teacher.  
 
Patrick approached any and all aspects of the work involved with providing services to his 
students with eager anticipation. His lessons were always timely, thoughtful and rigorous. 
He was constantly willing to adjust any parts of his practice he thought could be improved. 
 
In addition to teaching English, Patrick served as our Grade 6 Team Leader.  Patrick was 
organized, patient and supportive of his colleagues in this role.  Patrick was a mentor to all, 
especially during our transition to e-learning due to COVID-19. 
 
I would re-hire Patrick  in a second and I strongly recommend him for any school. I know, 
without any reservations, that he will do an outstanding job and become an asset to your 
institution. Should you desire further information, please contact me at 
carmstrong@aiswest.com or by phone at +20-1273674503. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Chelsea Armstrong 
Middle School Assistant Principal 
The American International School in Egypt 
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